
 

RIAI EGM – ORDINARY RESOLUTION 2 
 
 
CONTEXT 
 
At an RIAI Council Meeting held on 18 July 2014, the members of the Council agreed by 
consensus the following : 
 

1.  Council endorses both  

• as a Working Document, ‘Strengthening the System 3’ (1st July 2014) and  

• a process of engagement with a broad spectrum of views  

to inform RIAI development of a proposal for an enhanced system of Building 
Control  

2.  RIAI members will be made aware of this work and will be engaged in structured 
feedback and, in accordance with the Strategy, the developed Working 
Document will be shared with them.  

3.  Council asks the Steering Group to immediately coordinate the development of 
a measured and rational Strategy for the promotion of changes to S.1.9 in line 
with the Working Document in a manner that will build alliances, optimise 
successful adoption of changes and repair relationships within the Institute and 
with the Department of the Environment.    

4.  Council will welcome further detailed proposals for enhancing the system of 
Building Control from inside and outside the RIAI.  

 
 

ORDINARY RESOLUTION 2: 
 
“That the registered members endorse and confirm their support for the decision of the 
Council made at the July 2014 Council Meeting to develop a working document on Building 
Control that would propose amendments to S.I.9 of 2014 and constructively engage with 
stakeholders in order to realise the best interests of the profession for the long term”. 
 
 

 
PROPOSED BY: 

 
Paul Keogh 
James Coady 
Martin Donnelly 
Sean O’Laoire 
David Browne 
Arthur Hickey 
John Mitchell 
James Pike 
Liam Tuite 
Jack Coughlan 
William Gleeson 
Ruth McParland 
Anne Fletcher 


